
Certainly. Here's a simple example: 

--- 

Speaker: "Madam Chair, I rise to object to the current procedural motion 

on the table. While I understand the intention behind moving this 

forward, I believe it lacks the necessary clarity we require to make an 

informed decision. 

Firstly, the motion does not specify the timeline with enough detail, 

creating potential confusion about our deadlines. Additionally, the roles 

and responsibilities outlined are vague, which could lead to 

misunderstandings and inefficiencies. 

I propose that we take a moment to refine the language, ensuring that all 

members have a clear understanding of the implications. By doing so, we 

will facilitate a smoother process and a more productive outcome. Thank 

you. 


